IPC Membership via email

11 August 2020

IPC Athletes’ Council global consultation exercise regarding athlete protests -
call forregistration

Dear Members,

As announced on 7 July 2020, the International Paralympic Committee (IPC)
Athletes’ Council is launching a consultation exercise with the global Para athlete
community to gather a better understanding on the ways that they could express
their views on key subjects at the Paralympic Games, while respecting the
Paralympic Movement's values and principles.

The consultation exercise will take the form of a series of focus groups led by the
IPC Athletes’ Councilin English, French and Spanish from September2020, with the
exact dates and times to be communicated later

The registration processis now open until 24 August 2020. We would like to ask
you to share this communication with all your athletesand encourage them to sign
up individually via the below link, which isin English, French and Spanish.

e Regqistrationlink

Thank you for your support.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact IPC Athletes
Engagement Manager, Primrose Mhunduru at:
primrose.mhunduru@paralympic.org.
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Kind regards

Chelsey Gotell
Chairperson, IPC Athletes’ Council
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